Ref: AK/MIG

9t June 2023 Eastbrook School

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have been very proud of Year 11 whilst they have been sitting their final GCSE exams
this season, the resilience and determination they have shown in revising towards their
exams has been impressive. We know students have found it useful when we have dropped
the usual timetable lessons on particular days to give students additional intense revision
towards upcoming exams, for example we dropped the Year 11 Maths lesson the day before
the big English paper on 24™ May last term, which made the children feel really well
equipped to face their final Literature paper. As we now near the final few exams and where
most subject exams are now over or only one paper remaining per subject in some cases,
both parents and students have asked can students revise at home. So as of Monday 12t
June all year 11 will be on study leave.

Please get in touch with the school if you need to discuss this further, in particular
parents/carers of vulnerable children.

Some teachers may however get in touch directly with parents/students to put on a few
special revision classes when they would have ordinarily had students on their

timetable. If that is the case, then you will receive either a text in advance or a call,and a
list will be left with the reception so we know to expect your child in school at the said
times and in full school uniform. Staff will continue to put on revision work via Show My
Homework.

All students must attend exams, if your child will need a reprint of their exam timetable,
please get in touch with me through the school office.

Yours faithfully

==

A Khan
Deputy Headteacher

Dagenham Road, Dagenham, Essex RM10 7UR
Tel: 020 3780 3609
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